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The NSW Government is funding a new bus 
layover facility at Blacktown as part of the Bus 
Priority Infrastructure Program, which aims to 
improve the reliability and efficiency of bus 
services, while easing congestion for all road 
users. 

What work are we doing?  
We will carry out the following works: 
• patch repair to the concrete pavement 

opposite Third Ave  
• removal of the existing asphalt pavement and 

re-surfacing of the T-way road pavement 
 
Our work schedule 
Out-of-hours work will take place between 
Sunday 22 May and Friday 30 June.  
 
The concrete pavement patching works are 
scheduled to occur over four nights between 
Sunday 22 May and Friday 3 June, subject to 
weather conditions.  The asphalt resurfacing 
works are scheduled to occur over four 
consecutive nights between Sunday 19 June and 
Friday 30 June, subject to weather conditions. 
 
Our normal construction work hours are Monday 
to Friday 7am to 6pm and Saturday 7am to 1pm.  

Out-of-hours work hours will be from Sunday to 
Friday from 7pm to 5am. Noisy work will be carried 
out between 7pm and 11pm. 

 

Traffic changes 
There will be a road closure on the T-Way to 
ensure the work zone is safe. Buses will be 
detoured via Sackville/Peter/Gordon Streets 
during the works.   

Bus services will remain unaffected during the 
works with minor timetable changes. 

Access for residents, pedestrians, cyclists, and 
vehicles will always be maintained.  

Please keep to speed limits and follow the 
direction of traffic controllers and signs. 

 

How will the work affect you? 
Our work may be noisy at times, but we will do 
everything we can to lessen the disturbance.  This 
includes: 
• turning off equipment when not in use 
• completing noisy work by 11 PM 
• using noise blankets 
• targeted lighting to minimise light spill 

 

 

 

  

 

Night work on the North West T-way 
for pavement repair from 22 May 

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Dharug people as the Traditional Custodians of the lands 
on which we work and pay respects to Elders past and present.  
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Contact us 

Project Infoline 1800 433 998  

24-hour Construction Response Line 
1800 433 998 

 

blacktownbuslayoverproject@ca-
i.com.au  

 

Bus Priority, PO Box 973, Parramatta 
NSW 2124 

 

Location of work area  

 

      Did you know?                                             
      The project will implement a greening 

strategy to reduce much warmer 
temperatures experienced due to urban 
surfaces such as roadways and rooftops 
which absorb and retain heat.  We will plant 
56 trees to replace the five trees removed 
during construction and plant over 6000 
shrubs and ground cover plants.                       

           

  

 

                                         

Good News story                     
Our project teams are 
hard at work always 
making sure that we 
are keeping everyone 
safe.  A four-legged 
local, Laura, recently 
wandered onto the 
busy North West T-
Way bus layover 
construction site and 
was safely reunited 
with her owner. 
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